

## Be kind. Do your best. Achieve together.

2<sup>nd</sup> October 2020

Dear Parents/ Carers,

## **HARVEST COLLECTION 2020**

On **Friday 9**<sup>th</sup> **October 2020**, we will be discussing Harvest in school. Unfortunately, we are still unable to hold whole school assemblies but we will make time to talk about this important time of year. This will give the children a chance to reflect about those in our community who need our help.

We are asking for donations of non-perishable food, such as tins, packets and boxes that we will donate to Portsmouth Food Bank via their North End collection point. Donations can be brought into class at any time from now until the 9<sup>th</sup> October.

I hope you will be able to donate something, no matter how small, as we look to give something back to our local community and share a message of charity and goodwill with the children. I'm sure that you would agree that this is particularly important this year in light of misfortune that many people have suffered during the Covid-19 pandemic.

If you have any questions please speak to your child's class teacher.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Mr J. Schillemore
Lower Phase Leader



Stamshaw Junior School Tipner Road PO2 8QH

Headteacher: Rob Jones HDE NPQH



Tel: 02392 661045
info@stamshawjun.org.uk
www.stamshawjun.org.uk
Deputy Head: Sam Cantini BEd (Hons) NPQH

Proud to be part of the UNIVERSITY OF CHICHESTER ACADEMY TRUST